
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Office of Budget and Management (“OBM”) hereby gives notice of its proposed adoption of a new 

rule, All Ohio Future Fund. The rule is required pursuant to Section 126.62 of the Ohio Revised Code, as 

amended by HB 33 of the 135th General Assembly, in order to establish requirements and procedures to 

provide financial assistance from the All Ohio Future Fund.  

OBM intends to conduct a public hearing on the proposed rule on Monday, December 11, 2023, at 1:30 

PM in the Root Homestead Conference Room at the Office of Budget and Management, 30 East Broad 

Street, 35th floor, Columbus, Ohio 43215. 

It is anticipated that the changes will become effective on or by Friday, January 26, 2024.  

Should you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact Michael Babin, Chief Legal Counsel, at 

(614) 466-3602 or Mike.Babin@obm.ohio.gov.  
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